
 

 

Ref. No. DAV-6/Internal/2024-2025/001          Date: 02-04-2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As per the previous notice circulated to you on 26
th

 of March, 2024, you are humbly reminded that 

New Academic Session 2024-2025 is going to begin from 03
rd

 April, 2024 (Wednesday) with a 

“Hawan”. You are requested to clear all the dues, if any, of previous Session before your ward joins 

his/her New Class. 

New sections have been formed after the reshuffling of Students class and section wise. The list of 

Students with their new section will be shared with you by the Class Teacher.  

The Time Table of the Class/Section of your ward will be shared with you. You are again requested to 

make your ward note it on a note-book. Send them to School with Books and Copies as per the Time 

Table. 

Please note the School Timing which will be effective from 03-04-2024: 

Class 
Arrival Time Departure Time 

LKG & UKG 08:00 am 12:15 pm 

I to X and XII 08:00 am 02:00 pm 

 

  With thanks and regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


